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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 
 

The National Organization of Mothers of Twins Clubs, 
Inc. Launches New Website to Promote Book! 

  

(March 1, 2007 – Plymouth, Michigan)  The National Organization of Mothers of Twins 

Clubs, Inc. (NOMOTC) has recently launched a brand new website www.twinstoquints.com to 

help spread the news about a wonderful and unique handbook for any family expecting and 

raising twins, triplets and higher-order multiples.  The publication, Twins to Quints (Harpeth 

House Publishing) is an indispensable resource produced by more than 125 mothers (and 

spouses) of multiples, who have been through the joys and challenges of a reproductive 

phenomenon steadily growing in North America and around the world.   Edited by Rebecca E. 

Moskwinski, MD and the president of NOMOTC, “this book is dedicated to all multiples and their 

families because they inspire us, teach us, humble us, and were the driving force behind this 

book,” says Dr. Rebecca Moskwinski. 

  

According to the National Center for Health Statistics, in the year 2004 alone, 139,494 live 

multiple births were recorded in the United States with 132,219 of those being sets of twins, 6,750 

being triplets, 439 being quads, and 86 being quintuplets and other higher order births.  With the 

increased use of fertility drugs and procedures and women waiting later in life to start a family 

(both of which increase the chances of multiple birth), this trend can only continue to experience 

growth.  “We felt that we could not only cover the technical and medical aspects of raising 

multiples with authority; but just as importantly, we had many experienced mothers and fathers to 

draw from for all other aspects of rearing multiples. We wanted to be sure we included 'regular' 

parenting tips as well as multiple-specific tips,” adds Dr. Moskwinski, mother of six children 

including twin girls. 

-Continued- 

 

Media Contact: 

Christa D. Reed, Publicity Coordinator 
NOMOTC 

970.377.1392 office 
970.377.0140 fax 

publicity@nomotc.org 
www.nomotc.org 

 



 

Executive Office: P.O. Box 700860, Plymouth, MI 48170-0955 Telephone: 248-231-4480 

E-Mail: nomotc@aol.com Web Site: www.nomotc.org 

 

 

 

NOMOTC is a national nonprofit support organization comprised of local chapters and 

individual members primarily concerned with education and research pertaining to multiple birth 

children.  Founded in 1960, NOMOTC serves over 25,000 members with twins, triplets and 

higher-order multiples and close to 400 parents of multiples clubs in 44 states across the country.   

The goal of NOMOTC is to improve public awareness of the needs of multiple birth children by 

fostering development of local support groups, enhancing the quality of educational materials 

available to parents, educators and others, and by cooperating with and participating in research 

projects which involve multiples and/or their families.  NOMOTC is a nonprofit 501 (c)(3) 

corporation funded by dues, donations and grants. 

 

For more information about this exciting resource available for parenting multiples please 

visit the website at www.twinstoquints.com and you can learn more about the nonprofit National 

Organization of Mothers of Twins Clubs, Inc. and their mission by visiting their brand new, 

updated website at www.nomotc.org or send them an email nomotc@aol.com.  You can also 

contact the NOMOTC corporate offices by calling 248-231-4480. 
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